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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 1:34 PM
To: Molly Maybrun (molly@CityVentures.com)
Cc: Eva Hey (Eva.Hey@stantec.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Yoo, James
Subject: Voluntary Remedial Action Case RO0003157 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000006445, 

City Ventures, 2240 Filbert St., Oakland

Dear Ms. Maybrun: 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has completed its review of the subject case and will release the hold 
placed on the permitting for the geotechnical investigation.  Due to the residual contamination at the site, please insure an 
appropriate Health and Safety Plan is prepared for the site, and that the a site workers have the appropriate level of 
training and personal protection equipment. 

Any observations of odors, staining, or other evidence of environmental impact should be noted on the report bore logs.   

Please upload the geotechnical report to both the ACEH and California State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) 
GeoTracker websites.  Additionally, please uploads the bore logs as GEO_BORES to GeoTracker within 30 days of 
completion of drilling. 

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an 
electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


